January 27, 2014
David Soule, P.E.

Rio Grande Engineering
PO Box 93924
Albuquerque, NM 87199
Re:
Eagle Crest Subdivision 
Grading and Drainage Plan
Engineer’s Stamp Date 1-23-14 (C18D064B)

Dear Mr. Soule,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 1-24-14, the above referenced plan cannot be approved for Preliminary Plat action by the DRB until the following comments are addressed. 
1. Half the flows are not accounted for in Soaring St. and Aerie St.
2. A different flow calculation is needed for the west ends of Soaring St. and Aerie St.
3. Label the streets on the G&D plan.
4. A different typical lot layout is needed for Soaring St. and Aerie St. showing flows leaving the lots through the front.
5. The typical water harvesting area should be reverse or flipped to avoid any possible chance of confusion.
6. Show the 24” wye just to the west of the commercial site from San Pedro. This wye should be the storm drain connection for the commercial site.

7. For the proposed lot 47, it appears the FF is 1.6 feet above the FP grade. 
8. At the west end of Soaring St. and Aerie St. an arrow should be placed showing an emergency overflow escape path into the commercial site just to the west.
9. Show TOW and BOW.

10. Show the size of the SD pipe in Oakland heading north. What are the inverts?

11. All new text should be bolded.
The Grading Permit can be approved after DRB has approved the Preliminary Plat and the Erosion and Sediment control plan is also approved.
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986 or Rudy Rael at 924-3977.





Sincerely,





Curtis Cherne, P.E.





Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.





Development Review Services

RR/CC
